
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

15th May 2024 
 

Year 10 Mock Examinations 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you of the upcoming Year 10 mock examinations. These will take place between 17th 
and 28th June 2024 in the Sports Hall, which will replicate the experience of the external examinations. 
Students should attend lessons as normal when they do not have a mock examination. 
 
Subject teachers will provide revision lists and resources to help each student prepare for their mock 
examination. Revision and consolidation of prior work completed now will significantly help preparation for 
the final examinations next summer. Mock examinations will take place in all subjects which have a 
significant examination element. 
 
Students will receive an individual timetable by email during practice week which will inform them of the 
date and location of each examination, as well at their seat number. This is the information they require on 
entering the exam hall. Students will meet in the East Hall, where there will be further seating plans, and will 
line up ready to enter the examination hall. Students should arrive at least 15 minutes before each 
examination.  
 
Results will be provided to students through a mock results assembly before the end of the school year. They 
will also be sent to you as a report. Feedback will be provided by individual subject teachers regarding 
strengths and areas of development during lessons. 
 
If you have any questions regarding individual mock examinations, please contact your child’s subject 
teacher or the Exams Officer via RGSenqurires@sch.im.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
William Wood 
Assistant Headteacher 
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